From: Sean Niesel niesel@shalimar.com
Subject: Florida Building Commission
Date: January 2, 2024 at 12:54 PM
To: Joyce Owens jowens@studioajo.com

Dear Sir/Madame at Florida Building Commission

| give permission for Architecture Joyce Owens to complete and submit an application regarding the request for ADA interpretation on my
behalf for Shalimar Beach Resort at 2823 W Gulf Dr, Sanibel, FL 33957.

Sincerely,

Sean Niesel

Shalimar Beach Resort
239-478-1444
niesel@shalimar.com

2823 W Gulf Dr
Sanibel, FL 33957
www.shalimar.com

Mailing Address
15651 S Pebble Ln
Fort Myers, FL 33912



